
Good afternoon 
 
Regarding the above application for a major variation for the premises licence, we comment as 
follows: 
 
The adult ball pit activity proposed for the variation application, has the potential to cause injury or 
harm to participants if the risks to health & safety are not adequately controlled and managed. 
Therefore, to ensure that the premises have assessed the risks posed to both staff and customers, a 
risk assessment for this activity has been requested from the applicant. Clarification i s also 
requested on the arcade games proposed, to ensure that the risk to health & safety has been 
assessed and will be managed accordingly. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Alison 
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